FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Division of Corporations

\J o coveo '2."5\3

2834 HAMNER AVE. #218

July 8, 2009

NORCO, CA 92860 roO1ss1 TELST

07020901 0D7--003

SUBJECT: LBT CAPITAL, INC.
Ref. Number: FO7000002318

This letter is to advise you that as of July 6, 2009 the APPLICATION BY
FOREIGN CORPORATION FOR WITHDRAWAL OF AUTHORITY TO
TRANSACT BUSINESS OR CONDUCT AFFAIRS IN FLORIDA for LBT
CAPITAL, INC. have been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #95416-C as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

if further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee. Florida 32314
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